From: Kandy Eaton <kandyland\_us@yahoo.com>

Sent: Sunday, March 13, 2022 10:40 PM

**To:** Nehring, Nate <nate.nehring@co.snohomish.wa.us>; Wright, Stephanie <Stephanie.Wright@co.snohomish.wa.us>; Mead, Jared <Jared.Mead@co.snohomish.wa.us>; Dunn, Megan <Megan.Dunn@co.snohomish.wa.us>; Low, Sam

<Sam.Low@co.snohomish.wa.us>

Subject: Motion 22-099

**CAUTION**: This email originated from outside of this organization. Please exercise caution with links and attachments.

Dear Councilmembers,

Our family owns 5 acres, including our home, on the outskirts of Monroe that is currently zoned a minimum of 5 acres. The rural nature of the area is long gone with the introduction of dense housing across Roosevelt Road and several businesses that are within a quarter mile of our property.

We would like the opportunity to subdivide our land if we desire to do so in the future.

We would appreciate it if you would vote yes on Motion 22-099.

Thank you, Larry and Kandy Eaton 13330 Roosevelt Road SE Monroe 425-345-3089 Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone